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At Standard Chartered, we believe that
commitment to our communities is an important

part of building a sustainable business. 
Our employees regularly make time in their busy lives to take part in

community activities around our network. In recognition of their
efforts, from this year Standard Chartered will be giving every

employee two days a year to volunteer in their community.

To enhance the impact of our existing global community programmes,

activities are aligned with “Living with HIV” and “Seeing is Believing”, 

our campaign to raise enough money for one million sight restorations.

Employees also support regional initiatives such as “Nets for Life”, 

which aims to distribute one million malaria nets across Africa.

If you have any questions about the programme, please email
employee.volunteering@uk.standardchartered.com

“Volunteering is very important to me. I support 
my local community and get a better understanding
of other people’s lives. I am proud to have taken 
part in this volunteering opportunity.”

Liliana Parra, Wholesale Banking, who spent a day

working at a local children’s HIV/AIDS foundation.
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